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1. Bill Number:   HB 2103 

 House of Origin  Introduced  Substitute  Engrossed  

 Second House  In Committee    Substitute  Enrolled 
 

2. Patron: Sickles 

 

3.  Committee: Passed both houses 

 

4. Title: Parole review and denial 

 

5. Summary:   
 

  The proposed legislation would require that the Parole Board provide each person eligible 

for parole a timely and thorough review of his suitability for release on parole.  The bill 

would also require, in the case of a denial of parole, that the Board provide the inmate, in 

writing, the basis for the denial, including specific reasons for such denial. 

 

6. Budget Amendment Necessary:  No. 

  

7. Fiscal Impact Estimates:  Final.  See Item 8 below. 

 

8. Fiscal Implications:   

 

  The Parole Board generally reviews each inmate eligible for parole on annual basis.  The 

agency currently provides each inmate who is denied parole a written notification of that 

denial.  Including specific reasons for the denial in the written notice should not require any 

additional resources.  Therefore, it is not anticipated that the legislation would have any fiscal 

impact. 

 

9. Specific Agency or Political Subdivisions Affected:  Parole Board  

  

10. Technical Amendment Necessary:  None. 

  

11. Other Comments:  None. 
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